Tuesday, May 19, 2020

Deborah Neuser, Manitowoc City Clerk
City of Manitowoc

900 Quay Street

Manitowoc, W1 54220

dneuser@manilowoc.org

Dear Ms. Neuser,

I am writing to notify you of my resignation as Alder of District Seven, City of Manitowoc, WI.
My family and I are moving to another district within the city. The effective date of my
resignation will be Wednesday, June 16, 2020.

I have thoroughly enjoyed being an Alder within the City of Manitowoc, during my time on the
City Council, and look forward to continuing to serve the local community in other positive ways
outside of this position.

Sincerely,
Tadd R Loy
Todd R. Lotz

Alder, District 7 City of Manitowoc
Manitowoc, WI 54220



